
Report to Ash Annual Meeting 19th April 20201 
 

From the Ash Village Hall Management Committee 
 

The Ash Village Hall had a short period of activity after the first lockdown 
which gave us some income.  
Also, KCC have paid us a reasonable % of the rental for the Library.  
 
So, our finances are stable at present and we have good indications that we 
will have users in April and May, when restrictions are removed. 
 
We managed to decorate the hallway and disabled users’ toilet during the 
second lockdown.. 
 
We had a major repair on the flat roof, as we were experiencing some leaks 
and that was a success.  
 
We are awaiting our final accounts from our accountants. 
 
On behalf of the committee, I want to thank the Parish Council for their 
continued financial support. 
 
Tony Jones Chairman 
Ash Village Hall Management Committee 
9th April 2021 
 


